IU School of Education – IUPUI COTE Annual Report April 26, 2015

The Committee on Teacher Education (COTE) at IUPUI has met once at the time of this report for the 2014-2015 academic year. During the October 13, 2014 meeting a proposal for a new non-licensure track for elementary majors was presented by Beth Berghoff. It was approved by an 8-0-0 vote.

During the spring, an electronic vote was taken to approve two matching courses for Columbus, EDUC Q450 and EDUC Q405. The vote was needed prior to the May meeting to facilitate the courses being approved at the April Education Council meeting.

A spring meeting of the committee will occur in mid-May where early childhood courses and a non-education practicum will be considered and changes to the secondary program will be discussed.

Dr. Linda Houser

Chair - IUPUI COTE